Oct. 10, 2019

To:

Petersburg Borough Assembly

Mayor: Mark Jensen

PO Box 329

Petersburg, AK 99833

Dear Mayor Jensen and Assembly Members:

This year there was quite a bit of updating of our municipal codes dealing with planning, zoning and development of our community. I saw firsthand how these changes can affect us, our neighbors and friends.

I also got a glimpse of how difficult the Planning Commission's job is. At times they really took a verbal beating but kept on doing their best in a hard situation.

I am therefor submitting this letter of interest to serve on the Borough of Petersburg's Planning Commission.

If my request to serve is accepted I will be able to bring the perspective of a diverse land owner to the table. My husband and I own residential, commercial, industrial and tideland industrial properties within area 1 of the Borough.

Like my father I was born and grew up in Petersburg, later choosing to make it my permanent home. My children returned home from college to make this their home as well. I have roots here and a desire to see Petersburg grow in a way that keeps the things we love best about it.

Thank you for your consideration,

other O'Weil

Heather O'Neil PO Box 1083

Petersburg, AK 99833